
 
 

Hello Parents and Skaters! 

As the new president of the Uxbridge Skating Club, I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce 

myself. My name is Amy Groff and this will be my third year on the USC Board of Directors. I have one 

daughter in our Intermediate STARSkate program who also volunteers as a program assistant in our 

CanSkate program.  I also have another daughter in CanSkate. You can catch me at the rink 4 days of the 

week, usually chasing after my youngest! We have been skating with the USC for almost 6 years and are 

looking forward to the upcoming 2020/2021 season! 

The board is currently working with the recreation center to prepare for the upcoming season. We have 

not received the go ahead yet but are eagerly awaiting the green light. At that time registration will 

open up online. Please keep checking your email for updates on when registration will open.  

SPACES WILL BE LIMITED. 

You can also check our website for updates at https://www.uxbridgeskatingclub.com/   

As I am sure you are aware this season will look a little different. We will be following Skate Ontario’s 

guidelines for Return to Play Protocol and also the guidelines of the facility. You can check out 

https://skateontario.org/return-to-play/ for Skate Ontario’s Return to Play Protocol.  

The following link is for a short survey; please take a moment to answer 6 questions. It will help us 

anticipate numbers and better plan for the season. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FVQ7KBD 

Please feel free to come up and introduce yourself if you see me at the rink. I am hopeful that despite 

Covid-19 we will still have an amazing and fun year! 

Do not hesitate to contact the club with any question or concerns. 

Thank you for your support and patience as we work to make a safe return. 

Amy Groff 

Uxbridge Skating Club President 
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